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 Latest in a series of posts on City Government  

Mayor/Council Speech 11-19-19 

Councilman Callahan now publicly identifies the City Department of 

Community and Economic Development as the source of the concerns 

that he brought to the Mayor’s attention and which he does not feel 

have been resolved to his satisfaction. 

PRESS ADVISORY 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 22, 2019 

Contact: Bryan Callahan 610-730-8658 

 BETHLEHEM COUNCILMAN BRYAN CALLAHAN TO 

ADDRESS MAYOR DONCHEZ STATEMENT TO COUNCIL & 

CONCERNS RAISED REGARDING THE DEPARTMENT OF 

COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT. 

 WHEN:   Monday, November 25, 2019 

TIME:     4:00 PM 

WHERE: Bethlehem City Hall Council Chambers 

10 E Church St, Bethlehem, PA 

Monday, November 25, 2019 at 4:00 PM in Bethlehem City Council 

Chambers, Councilman Callahan will address the public statement 

Mayor Donchez made at council directed toward Councilman Callahan, 
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and will discuss the concerns the Councilman raised to the Mayor 

regarding the potential practices of the Department of Community and 

Economic Development, which impact citizens and business owners in 

Bethlehem, and are directly connected to the public statement by the 

Mayor. 

It has always been Councilman Callahan’s position that Council and the 

City of Bethlehem has an obligation to the citizens they serve to be open 

and transparent. 

 


